
IGC to Re-list Securities on Alternative Exchange  
 

BETHESDA, MD. October 29, 2018 / India Globalization Capital, Inc. (NYSE 

American: IGC) announces today that it is in the process of evaluating applications with 

alternative exchanges in the U.S. and Canada to list its common stock for public trading.   

IGC is working diligently to complete this process as quickly as possible and will provide 

additional updates in the very near term.  Liquidity, elimination of unfair restrictions with 

respect to the commercialization of products, and customized support are expected to be 

key selection points.    

 

“We strongly disagree with the NYSE decision and will seek listing on an exchange that 

embraces our innovation.  We have been transparent in disclosing our active legacy 

operations and should not be penalized for moving forward to commercialize products in 

the emerging U.S. cannabis industry. As a publicly traded company with cannabis 

ambitions, we are under great scrutiny and we intend to navigate the course for all our 

stakeholders and individuals seeking access to our innovative products including those 

under development,” stated Ram Mukunda, CEO.  

  

About IGC 

IGC has two lines of business, a legacy infrastructure business and a medical cannabis 

business that has developed a flagship product for Alzheimer’s patients.  The Company 

recently announced that it will develop and commercialize a hemp/CBD infused energy 

drink.  The company is based in Maryland, U.S.A. For more info, check our websites: 

www.igcinc.us and www.igcpharma.com and our Twitter @IGCIR. 

 

Forward-looking Statements: 

Please see forward looking statements as discussed in detail in IGC's Form 10K for fiscal 

year ended March 31, 2018, and in other reports filed with the U.S. Securities and 

Exchange Commission. 

 

Contact:  

Claudia Grimaldi 

301-983-0998 

 

http://www.igcinc.us/
http://www.igcpharma.com/

